Data Submitted (UTC 11): 7/2/2024 11:41:52 PM

First name: Mina Last name: Yousef Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear National Forest Service,

I am writing to express my strong support for the proposed mountain bike trails in Mena, AR. ATV tourism has already proven to be highly beneficial to our local economy, attracting numerous visitors and boosting local businesses. Adding mountain bike trails will further establish Mena as a premier outdoor recreation destination, drawing even more outdoor enthusiasts to our area. This initiative will not only enhance the recreational opportunities available but also continue to stimulate economic growth, creating jobs, increase local revenue to build infrastructure, more schools and supporting local businesses. Thank you for considering this valuable addition to our community.

Sincerely, Mina Yousef